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October 28, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Best WITCHes for a happy Halloween! (Sorry if I SPELLed that wrong!) 
 
Ghosts, Ghouls, Pirates and Princesses alike roamed the halls today, treats and fun were the 
theme, the energy was electric and so very, very enjoyable.  
 
We hope that this weekend brings memorable family time for all of you.  Please be safe.  
 
 
 
Spookily Yours, 
 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
 
 


